
 
 

 

 

Stewards Investigation/  

Hearing Report  

9 October, 2012 

 
 
Date of Hearing:  9 October, 2012.   
Venue of Hearing:  Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) Head Office  
Name:    Mr. Timothy Butt  
Suburb:   Anakie 
Track:    Sandown Park 
Date:    30 August 2012  
Offence:    Negligently failed to notify the Stewards of the late scratching of ‘Krista Bale’ for an 
event by the appropriate time.  
 
Officiating Stewards: Mr. Carl Scott 
    Mr. Ronald Matthews 
 
 
 
 REPORT  

Stewards on 9 October 2012 concluded an Inquiry into the circumstances pertaining to the Late 
Scratching of the greyhound ‘Krisa Bale’ which was engaged to compete in event eight at the Sandown 
Park GRC meeting on the 30 August, 2012.  
 
Stewards heard evidence from Trainer – Mrs A. Dailly, Mr. T. Butt and two other registered persons.  
 
After hearing the evidence, Stewards charged Mr. Butt with breach of GAR86(o) in that he negligently 
failed to notify Stewards of the Late Scratching of the greyhound ‘Krisa Bale’ by the appropriate time.  
Mr. Butt pleaded guilty to the charge.  
 
Stewards found Mr. Butt guilty as charged and fined him the sum of $200. 
 
 
 
 
 
 ………………………………………….  
Carl Scott –Steward 

 

 

 
 
NB: Steward Investigation/Hearing decisions are subject to Appeal under the Rules of Greyhound Racing.  

For more information:  
GLENN FISH  

CHIEF STEWARD  

GREYHOUND RACING VICTORIA 

The content on this page was published on 21-03-2014. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F03%2F20121009TimothyButt.pdf

